
ADAMS LAKE INDIAN BAND RECREATION FUNDING 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, there are some changes to submitting your 

paperwork for reimbursement or payment 

• The ALIB recreation funding policies and procedures have not changed. 

• If you have previously applied for funding and we have your application on 

file from previous years: 

o You will not need to fill out the ALIB recreation application form, 

your email request will be treated that you are authorizing ALIB to 

designate funding from your allotment to either pay or reimburse 

you for Recreation funding. (Please email your official 

receipt/invoices on company letterhead, handwritten receipts will 

not be accepted) 

• If you have never filled out the ALIB recreation funding application: 

o The form will be available on the ALIB Facebook website & the ALIB 

website to download.   

o Please fill out in full, scan or take a picture of the application and 

return it to dmarr@alib.ca or fax 250-679-8813 along with your 

official receipt on company letterhead, handwritten receipts/invoices 

will not be accepted).  

Please note that the ALIB recreation funding was used in full for the fiscal 2019-

2020, and ALIB will not be able to reimburse any applicants for the previous fiscal. 

A notice was sent out to the community on this issue.  Receipts/invoices will only 

be accepted for the April 01, 2020 -March 31,2021 Fiscal. 

Due to COVID-19, group sports have been postponed until the Health Authorities 

deem it is safe enough to continue with these activities.  Until then, ALIB will not 

accept application forms/and or receipts/invoices for group activities like 

Baseball, hockey, soccer, camps, and gymnastics.  There will be exceptions, online 

fitness training via zoom, and it will be a case by case decision for any of the 

above activities. 

Please be patient with this process, and when the Province starts to move into 

different Phases where group sports will be allowed, ALIB will follow suit and 

adjust accordingly. 
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